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SUNDAY, JUNE 16, 2019  

THE SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

 

WHEN APPLICABLE—please ensure that the following items 

are in your bulletin and/or are also ANNOUNCED.  

*For the city**For all parishes in THE DIOCESE. This will 

ensure that the same information is being heard across the 

diocese. THANK YOU 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 Rose Prince Poster  

 

TO RECEIVE ALL DIOCESAN NEWS DIRECTLY IN 

YOUR INBOX OR ON YOUR PHONE  Email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd” 

 514-900-0130 to join Flocknote – it is an email and text messaging tool created for churches, 

ministries, teams and other community organizations. It helps to communicate with the people by 

sending a simple text message. Please join us in keeping up with all the diocesan news.  
 

1.  Just a reminder: – please let Martha Primus 

mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca know if you direct someone to complete a CRC online, there are few 

who are “unknown”.  Send in pledge forms as soon as possible. Reminder that all pledge forms and 

CRCs are to be filed and stored at the Pastoral Centre.  

 

2. Everyone who ordered Version 8 should now have the update, if 

not, please email Jacinthe Green at jacinthe@sitescapers.com  or email Martha at 

mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca .  

Reminder: All parishes using Parish Friendly or other programs to provide receipts for donations, 

CRA website stipulates, "Charities and qualified donees have until March 31, 2019 to update their 

receipts." Hence, any tax receipt issued after March 31, 2019 must have the new format.  

 

This information can be found on CRA link at https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-

agency/services/charities-giving/charities/operating-a-registered-charity/issuing-receipts/what-

information-must-on-official-donation-receipt-a-registered-charity.html 

 
The ORDO, or Liturgical Calendar, will be available soon.  If you would like to put in an order, 

please email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca .  This is an essential tool for parish staff and 

volunteers, liturgy committees, and school staff. 

 

4.   go to: https://www.campmorice.ca/index.php/camp-

dates/  to check out what’s happening and to register for this summer’s camps. 

  

All that the Father 

has is mine, and 

the Spirit will take 

what is mine and 

declare it to you.  

John 16.12-15 
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CATHOLIC INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS- Prince George  

 Teacher Positions – Continuing and Limited Duration 

 

Details of these positions and application process can be found at: http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/ 

 

 

6. :  
 

VISIT 

http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/ecwmv-

event/rose-prince-pilgrimage/ 

OR  

SEE ATTACHED POSTER  

FOR DETAILS  
 

 

TO VOLUNTEER CONTACT 

Fr. Vincent James 
Box 580 Fraser Lake BC V0J 1S0 -Phone: 250-699-6593 

 

This year’s guest speaker is Bishop Gary Gordon from the Diocese of 

Victoria. 

. 

 

 

REGISTER TODAY FOR THE CAMP THAT WILL CHANGE YOUR LIFE. 

 

IGNITE BC:  Diocese of Prince George 

DATE:  August 25-30, 2019 

WHERE:  Camp Morice 

COST:  Early Bird: $320 until May 31 

 Regular Price: $350 until Aug 7 

 Late Fee: $390 after Aug 7 

REGISTER AT: https://f2f.ca/ignite/ 

Calling all young people all across BC going into Gr. 9 this fall, and 

all those graduating Gr. 12!  

IGNITE is a week long, retreat style camp geared towards: instilling in 

each and every young person a deep love for the Catholic faith, 

providing an opportunity to ENCOUNTER Jesus Christ in life-

changing ways, and raising up amazing saints of holiness and boldness for this generation. 
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